
 

Star of the Week Y6 Orchard Visit 

We had a fabulous visit to the 

Westbrook Community Orchard. 

Kev showed us how to classify 

living things, ensuring we were 

asking the right questions by 

playing games.  

It was a great opportunity to 

consolidate what we learnt 

earlier on in the year. 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who bought something from our recent 

book fair.  As a result of your generosity: 
 

 lots of children are enjoying reading fantastic new books. 
 

 we will receive over £1000 

worth of new books for our 

school. 
 

Happy reading! 

 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘PERSEVERANCE’ 

RecD -      Aria  

RecP -      Henry            

RecV/B -  Jessica  

Y1L-         Jack  

Y1K -       Dodi  

Y1Mc-      Olivia  

Y2K -       Eva  

Y2R -       Sasha  

Y2B -       Eva  

Y3E -       Ben  

Y3H -      Jacob  

Y3W -      Amy  

Y4D –     Amber  

Y4L -       Liam     

Y4B -      Jennifer  

Y5C -      Sam  

Y5B-       Olivia 

Y6H -      Ben  

Y6C -      Jonah  

 

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure all payments come into 

school in a sealed envelope , marked 

with child’s name and reason for 

payment. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 29th March 2019 

School closes on Wednesday 

10th April & we return on 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019. 

Book Fair 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

April 

3rd - Y5 London Trip Meeting, 4.30pm. 

3rd - Y3/Y4 Gymnastics competition @ 

Wire Gymnastics Club (tbc). 

8th - Y6 Bake Sale. 

10th - Eucharist Service for KS2 pupils. 

Friends and families are welcome to 

join us. 

10th - Reception - RSPB Workshop. 

25-26th Y5 London Residential. 

May 

2nd - Y3RE Class Assembly. 

2nd - Rec and Y6 Photos. 

9th - Y1JK Class Assembly 9.00am. 

13-17th - SATs Week. 

 

 

 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Y4 Class Assembly  

Headlice 

We have had repeated reports of headlice in 

both infant and junior classes.  In order to 

keep children headlice free all parents need to 

play their part by combing on a regular basis 

and  treating as necessary.  Thank you for your 

support. 

Mrs Davidson's class led worship for parents yesterday on the 

theme of 'fellowship'.  The children were very proud to share 

their learning where they had used fellowship.  They shared 

work from British Science Week, geography fieldwork around 

Westbrook, a country and 

western dance, their activities 

from the residential and they 

even shared their learning 

about being courageous 

advocates to raise awareness of 

the plight of the refugees.  We 

were very proud of them 

all.  Well done, year four! 

  

Student  Recognition 
 

This Y6 pupil took part in a 

taekwondo competition last 

week. He     

received a 

bronze medal 

for sparring. It 

is great to 

hear about the     

wonderful 

achievements  

taking place 

outside of 

school.  

Well done!  

We will be running a Holiday Club at Half Term 

for children who attend St Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 15th - Thursday 

18th April 2019  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual                 

requirements but no more than 4 hours. 

Application forms can be found on the school     

website, please complete and send into school 

as soon as possible. 

Please note that the club will only run if we have 

enough children on each day and the places will 

be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

Please note that from Monday 1 April we will no 

longer be making calls or sending text messages to 

remind parent/carers to top-up their Parent Pay 

accounts.  This is taking up too much time for our 

office staff who are employed by the school.  

School meals are provided by the Local Authority’s 

School Meal Service.  
 

In order to ensure that your child receives their 

school meal it is essential that your Parent Pay 

account has sufficient money on it before lunch 

service starts at 12.30pm.  
 

Please be reminded that we cannot guarantee your 

child will receive a school meal if sufficient funds 

are not on your account to pay for it.  

Parent Pay 
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